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Station of the Stars

July 23, 1970

Mr. Sampson
L14E Wycliff Drive
Winston=Salem, N.C. 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson,

It appears from your report that you did indeed
receive WCOS on July 15. Your report was detailed enough
to definitely verify the reception.

We are in the process of erecting a new 44O foot
tower (5/6 wave) so perhaps you will receive us in the
future with less interference, after we move.

If you come to Columbia, drop by to see us.

Cordially,

Milton R. Hofla ay,Jr.

Chief Engineer
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